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“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship 
God, minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

LIVESTREAM SERVICE .................................. 9:30 A.M. 
We will provide DVDs of the service by request.  
Contact the church office to be added to this list. 

IN LIGHT OF THE MOST RECENT STATE ORDERS, our staff 
and leaders are prayerfully considering our next ministry steps.  
Details will be available at napierchurch.org/update as plans are 
announced. 

FAMILY TRIVIA NIGHT takes place on Zoom on 
Friday, April 24th, at 7 p.m.  Team up with those in 

your household and connect with your church family virtually for 
a night of fun!  You’ll need two devices to participate.  Further 
details and instructions will follow by e-mail early this week. 

A BOARD MEETING WILL BE HELD this coming Tuesday, April 
21st, via Zoom.  Board members, check your e-mail for specific 
details. 

THE CHURCH OFFICE REMAINS CLOSED until the ‘Stay 
Home, Stay Safe’ order has been lifted.  Our staff is working 
remotely and regularly monitors voicemail and e-mail.  Be sure 
to leave a voicemail when calling. 

YOUR OFFERING AND GIFTS are needed to continue to cover 
our operating expenses and missions commitments.  To give 
online, visit napierchurch.org/give.  You may also mail your gifts 
to NPBC, Attn: Treasurer, 245 West Napier Avenue, Benton 
Harbor, MI 49022. 

 
 
AWANA has ended for the school year.  Parents and leaders, 
check your e-mail or visit napierchurch.org/update for more 
information. 

WEDNESDAY VIRTUAL PRAYER MEETING will take place on 
Wednesday, April 22nd, at 7 p.m.  Feel free to reach out to Pastor 
Dan or the church office for assistance. 
 
 


